
Members Only 

November 2022  

 

Our Winter Hours: 
Open Thursday, Friday and Saturday  

10 am - 4pm 

 
Contact Information: 
267 Edmund Street Carleton Place, ON K7C 3E8 613-253-7013 cpbmuseum@outlook.com  

The Carleton Place and Beckwith Heritage Museum, looking cozy in our 
first snowfall of the season. The restored windows on this south side of the 
building look fabulous, as do the freshly painted tin panels and trim.  
Thanks again to the Town of Carleton Place and to Browne’s Millwork and 
Joinery  for this first phase of the project.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

W h a t ’ s  h a p p e n i n g ?  
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A Christmas fundraising sale!  
Saturday November 19 
 
Shop for vintage items,        
collectibles, local souvenirs, and 
some new items. Always a     
surprise! A fun shopping       
experience that supports your 
local museum!  

 
 

Paint Your Own Holiday Cards! 
Saturday, November 26 
 
Beginners welcome! Everything 
you need to create 6 cards is 
provided.  
To reserve send $40/person  
via etransfer  to 
janet.beath@sympatico.ca  



 

S p r i n g  m e l t s  
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A menu handwritten and illustrated by Nursing Sister 
Evelyn Wilson in 1918 and donated to the Museum 
by Jan Ferguson in 2017. 

At the time, Wilson was serving as Matron of No. 3 
Canadian Stationary Hospital, which had landed at 
West Mudros, Greece in August 1915. 

Born in Carleton Place in 1877, Wilson trained for a 
nursing career at the New York Post Graduate  
Hospital and by 1913 was superintendent of the 
Stamford Hospital School of Nursing in Connecticut.  
At the outbreak of WWI. She left her teaching  
position to enlist in the Canadian Army Medical Corps 
as a Nursing Sister. She was given the rank of Matron 
and sent overseas in March of 1915.  
 
Wilson was honoured with the Bar to the Royal Red 
Cross for exceptional nursing care for Service Under 
Fire, one of only four women to ever receive such an 
honour.  
 
 

Wilson remained in the military until her demobilization in 
November 1919 when she returned to her teaching career.  
In retirement she was active in the community  and played 
an important role in the establishment of the Carleton 
Place hospital.  
 
She died at her home on Bell Street in 1969 and is buried at 
the Auld Kirk  Cemetery near Almonte.  
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M e m b e r s  o n l y  t o u r  o f  

M o n t a g u e  f a r m  m u s e u m !  
 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a wonderful afternoon touring the Montague Farm Museum on Sunday, 
October 23. It was a beautiful sunny, warm day! We thank Bill Dobson for     
showing us his collection, and for sharing so many wonderful stories! 
 
 

 
 



 

A .  L o w e  l i v e r y  
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Albert Lowe was born in 1855 in the Cedar Hill area of Pakenham Township. He 

married Selina Halpenny from Fitzroy Harbour, and in 1894 the couple sold their 

farm and moved to Carleton Place with their daughter Irene. Here he established a 

livery business, hiring out carriages, sleighs and other horse drawn vehicles, along 

with horses to pull them. He also provided a place for those coming into town to 

leave their horses for safe keeping and protection from the weather.  

His first livery stable was located on the west side of Bridge Street just south of the 

Queen’s Hotel. In 1906 he purchased a lot at the corner of Bridge and College 

Streets, ordered 44,000 bricks from the Carleton Place Brickyards and built himself 

a new two story red brick building with three large doors to accommodate horse 

drawn vehicles.  

Lowe was 70 in 1925 when he sold the building, by which time it had been         

converted into a car repair business. It was purchased by Norman Bowland and 

Stanley Shannon, and became known as the Central Garage.  

This metal sign is in the collection of Bill Dobson of Montague Farm Museum, and 

likely was hung in front of Albert Lowe’s first livery stable on Bridge Street. 
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     Join us December 9th! 

     Love baking and willing to donate some cookies for this event? Call Jennifer at 613-253-7013. 


